
 

 

 

 

 

 

As we approach the close of the autumn term, I am 
delighted to reflect on the wonderful achievements and 
activities that have enriched our school community. The 
dedication of our children has been truly inspiring, and I 
am pleased to share some of the highlights. 

Our Lower School children shone in their production of When Sasha Came 
Down the Chimney, showcasing their creativity and theatrical talent. The 
children were truly inspiring in the way they learnt all their lines and even 
those of different characters when they suddenly needed to cover due to 
illness.  I am always so impressed with their confidence to stand up on a 
stage and perform in such a memorable way.  A huge thank you to the 
Lower Phase staff who brought it all together. 

The carol concert, led by Heron’s class, filled the air with festive cheer, 
bringing our school together in joyful celebration. It was lovely to see all 
those who attended the event at St John’s Church.  The Upper School’s end 
of topic exhibition demonstrated impressive academic and creative 
accomplishments linked to their History project, allowing our older children 
to share their knowledge with the community. 

A highlight for all was our whole-school trip to the pantomime to see 
Mother Goose, fostering a sense of shared experience and fun across all year 
groups. 

Looking ahead to the new term, we are excited to launch innovative VR 
workshops. The Lower School will explore ‘stories within art’, while the Upper 
School will focus on a geography project, ‘Land of the Free’, delving into 
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North America. These projects will spark curiosity and deepen our students’ 
learning. 

I extend my heartfelt thanks for your continued support this term. As we 
head into the festive season, I wish you all a joyful holiday and a happy 
New Year. I look forward to welcoming everyone back in January for an 
exciting and rewarding new term. 

Warm regards, 
Sue Griffiths 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Bea R-G (Robins)  Kilian k (Herons) Sophia B 
(Robins), Juliette M (Robins), Kilian K (Herons) 

 

 

Felix M-C (Robins), Luka S (Kingfishers), Rory A 
(Woodpeckers) 

 

Molly A (Woodpeckers), Jasper T (Herons), Arabella N 
(Swans) 

 

Matilda K (Robins), Felix A (Swans), Evelyn D (Kingfishers), 
Oscar F (Herons) 

 

Herons Class0 

 

Florence S (Cranes), Jaime Lee S (Cranes) 

Congratulations to all our stars for making a difference and therefore 
receiving head teachers awards this week! 

This week our school Make a Difference Star Mascots 
Simon & Puff Puff were awarded to: 

 

Florence S (Cranes) 

“Being an excellent class representative at 
ALL times!” 

  

 

Congratulations to all our Stars for achieving their first 25 stars 
certificates for their “Making a Difference Awards” this week! 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

97.49% 

WINNERS!

Whole School 

(results taken from Friday 

 

 

Ms Rhys Jones 
(Cranes) 

“For always seeing and 

helping others and being 

the best teacher ever!” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

House f the Week
 

Arle 

End Autumn Term House 
Totals…



  



 

 

 

Monday 6th January- First Day of Spring Term 

Wednesday 8th January- Wellbeing Advent Challenge Deadline* 

Thursday 9th January- PrimeVR Workshop* 

Monday 13th January- SHJS Sports Clubs begin* 

Wednesday 29th January - SEND Parents Evening 

Monday 10th February- Sponsored Read Launch 

Tuesday 11th February- Parents Evening 

Thursday 13th February- Parents Evening 

Friday 14th February- INSET DAY 

Monday 17th-Friday 21st February- Half Term 

Monday 24th February-Monday 24th March- Year 5 Swimming Sessions 

Thursday 27th February- Bag2School Fundraiser  

The school will update families as soon as possible, but please note these dates are subject to change. 

 

 

Support our School! 

 

• My Name Tags: Order name tags for your child’s uniform, water bottles, 
coats and shoes is many different designs: Please 

visit www.mynametags.com and enter the code: 21102. FOSHJ will receive 24% of the order 
value. 

 
• Easy fundraising https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ just search for 

Friends of Sun Hill Junior School and everytime you access your online 
shops through this website a donation is made to FOSHJ at no cost to 

you! 
 

http://www.mynametags.com/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


Thursday 6th March- World Book Day 

Friday 7th March- Lower School Paultons Park Trip 

Thursday 3rd April- Easter Service at St. John’s 

Monday 7th-Monday 21st April- Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 22nd April- INSET DAY 

Wednesday 23rd April- First Day of Summer Term 

Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th May- SATS Week 

Monday 26th-Friday 30th May- Half Term 

Friday 27th June- INSET DAY 

Tuesday 22nd July- Last day of academic year (1pm finish) 

*a letter has been communicated about this event. 

 

Academic year 2025/26** 

Wednesday 3rd September- First Day of Autumn Term 

Monday 20th October- Friday 31st October- Half Term 

Friday 19th December- Last Day of Autumn Term 

Monday 5th January- First day of Spring Term 

Monday 16th February- Friday 20th February- Spring Half Term 

Friday 27th March- Last day of Spring Term 

Monday 30th March-Friday 10th April- Easter Holidays 

Monday 13th April- First Day of Spring Term 

Monday 4th May- Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May- Friday 29th May- Summer Half Term 

Wednesday 22nd July- Last day of Summer Term 

**Inset Days for the academic year 2025/26 will be confirmed by the school’s board of trustees in  

due course. These will be shared will families as soon as possible. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


